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Janzen, Heather

From: City Council
Subject: FW: Email - Communication - Tyrell Harder - Downtown Event Centre - CK 4130-14

From: Web NoReply <web‐noreply@Saskatoon.ca>  
Sent: Sunday, November 6, 2022 5:32 PM 
To: City Council <City.Council@Saskatoon.ca> 
Subject: Email ‐ Communication ‐ Tyrell Harder ‐ Downtown Event Centre ‐ CK 4130‐14 

‐‐‐ Replies to this email will go to   ‐‐‐ 

Submitted on Sunday, November 6, 2022 ‐ 17:31 

Submitted by user:   

Submitted values are: 

Date: Sunday, November 06, 2022 

To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council 

First Name: Tyrell  

Last Name: Harder 

Phone Number :  

Email:  

Address:  Henick Lane 

City: Saskatoon 

Province: Saskatchewan 

Postal Code:  

Subject: Downtown Event Centre  

Comments: 
Good Day I have previously requested to speak at Council regarding the Downtown Event Centre but I am out of 
town. So I am submitting this letter on my views of the Downtown Event Centre.  
 
Dear His Worship Mayor Charlie Clark and City Council  
 
Downtown Saskatoon isn't downtown Vancouver. The only reason a big stadium and arena works in the downtown 
core of a city like Vancouver is because of the major bus routes and the Skytrain that have stations right next to the 
stadium and two in the surrounding areas around the stadium and arena. People in and out of Vancouver can all 
travel to events at these venues because of the transit, parking isn't a concern because of these transit routes. 
Thousands of people from all over Vancouver attend events at the venues because of transit. Saskatoon City 
Council needs to get it through their minds that downtown can not handle such an endeavor as a stadium. The 
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parking spots that are already in the north midtown parking lot isn't going to cut it when it comes to a stadium meant 
to hold thousands of people and several trailers and equipment that comes with holding such events. So I don't 
support a new arena downtown.  
Thank-you 
Tyrell Harder  
Saskatoon,SK  

Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting?: No 


